Karnataka Forest Department

Office of the Deputy Conservator of Forests, Bagalkote Division, Bagalkote

Phone : 08354 235769 email: dcftbagalkot@gmail.com

Date . /01/2023

Name of the work : Construction of New 110 KV LILO line of 10.23 Kms on DC
towers from 110KV Guledgudda-Ilakal line to proposed
110/11KV Nagaral SP S/S. Coridor of 0.428 kms in Sy. No. 9
In Sabalahunasi village in Guledgudda taluk,Bagalkot District
in favour of Executive Engineer (Ele) Major Works division,
Bagalkot, KPTCL Sector No. 45, Navanagar Bagalkot District.

Recommendation

I have inspected the forest area proposed for Construction of New 110 KV LILO line of
10.23 Kms on DC towers from 110KV Guledgudda-Ilakal line to proposed 110/11KV Nagaral
SP S/8. Coridor of 0.428 km in 0.9416 hectare area in Sy. No. 9 of Sabalahunasi village in
Guledgudda taluk, Bagalkot District in favour of Executive Engineer' (Ele) Major Works
division, Bagalkot, KPTCL Sector No. 45, Navanagar Bagalkot District on 07-01-2023. The
proposed area falls in Sabalahunasi FS.No. 9 of Guledgudda Taluk, Bagalkote district which is

Reserve Forest.

The proposed area is site specific as the User Agency has no other option but through the
proposed forest land. The area does not fall in any wildlife sanctuary and it does not affect any
monuments of historical, recreational, archaeological importance and including National Parks.
Forest (Conservation) Act-1980 is not violated in this case. The demand for forest land proposed

is minimum and hence in this proposal is recommended for acceptance.

Deputy Gonservator of Forests,
Bagalkote Division, Bagalkote
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